December 20, 1993

SPECIAL MEETING BUDGET

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, December 20, 1993 at 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the Budget for the 1994 fiscal year. Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt the 1994 Budget as prepared with tax millage remaining at 6 mills, 1 mill for fire hydrants, and $40\,c$ for street light service.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparacino
Secretary-Treasurer

*** Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to allocate the funds received through the Performance Recycling Grant as follows:

1.	Shenango	Athletic Association:	\$ 3,500.00
2.	NEPCO:		2,700.00
3.	Shenango	Police Cruiser:	6,000.00
4.	Shenango	Park	5,854.00